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Friday 12th January 2024
Head Teachers Comments

Welcome to the first All Saints Newsletter. Hopefully you will find this useful and it will build upon the communication between school and home. Children have settled back in really well this term and began 2024 in a positive way. It has been lovely going round classes seeing all the children enjoying their learning. It has been great meeting so parents this week.

Thank you to the parents who are considerately parking on Churchill Street at drop off and collection times. We have seen a slight improvement near school. The safety of our children is paramount and access to the school gates is vital and please could parents avoid parking here.

Hope you all have a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing you all on Monday to hear all about it. 
Mr Longworth






Half term root value – Love

                            Coffee Morning

On Thursday 18th January at 10am there will be a coffee morning to meet our new Headteacher, Mr Longworth. All parents are welcome to come and chat. He would like to get parents insight to what they love about the school and where it could get even better. He will share some of his plans for the future and will happily answer questions you have. Hope to see as many of you as possible. 




                                    







Dates for your diary…
Thursday 1st February – Y4 Class Assembly
Friday 2nd February – NSPCC Number Day
Tuesday 6th February – Y3 Roman Workshop
Wednesday 7th February – Y4/Y5 Trip to Manchester Museum
Friday 9th February – Break Up for Half Term





Clubs and Activities 

Monday: Girls Football (Y2-Y6)
Monday: Y3 Band

Tuesday: Football (Y3 and Y4)
Tuesday: Crochet (Y3)
Tuesday: Book Club (Y5 and Y6) will be held alternate Tuesdays

Wednesday: Football (Y5 and Y6)

Thursday: Multiskills (R, Y1, Y2)
Thursday: Y4, Y5, Y6 Band

All start at 3pm and finish at 4pm

Stars of the Week

Reception: Yasin & Abigail
Year 1: Tyler & Deacon  
Year 2: Brayden & Aviana
Year 3: Harison & Millie 
Year 4: Chanel & Attaul
Year 5: Brody & Grace
Year 6: Jack & Layton





1st Place:  Year 6     95.6%
2nd Place: Year 1     95.5%
3rd Place: Year 4     94.1%  
Year 3     93.3%
Year 2     92.2%
Reception     89.2%
Year 5     88.3%





Attendance Winners




	



Whole School Attendance 92.8 % (Target 96%)










“Where we learn to value Knowledge;
To value each other;
But most of all…to value ourselves”
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